
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin Tuesday, January 04, 2022 
                        Bell Schedule – Regular 

Athletics- 

Athletic Events for the  
Week of Jan. 3rd-8th, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is success.” -Henry Ford 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are 
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Congratulations to… 
o Alysse Phillips - 3rd Place in San Dimas Tournament. 

• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

Tuesday, Jan. 4th  
• Boys’ JV & Varsity Soccer - Away @ San Gabriel - JV Game Begins 3:15pm - Varsity Game Begins 5pm  
• Girls’ Varsity Soccer - Home vs San Gabriel - Game Begins 5pm - Aztec Stadium  

Wednesday, Jan. 5th 

• Boys’ & Girls’ Wrestling - Away @ Bell Gardens - Matches Begin 5:30pm  

Thursday, Jan. 6th  
• Boys’ JV & Varsity Soccer - Away @ Schurr - JV Game Begins 3:15pm - Varsity Game Begins 5pm  
• Girls’ Varsity Soccer - Home vs Schurr - Game Begins 5pm - Aztec Stadium  

Saturday, Jan. 8th 

• Boys’ Wrestling - Away @ Westminster Tourney - Matches Begin TBD - Bus Leaves 6am 
• Girls’ Wrestling - Away @ Bonita Tourney - Matches Begin TBD - Bus Leaves 6:30am 
• Boys’ Wrestling - Away @ Arroyo Tourney - Matches Begin TBD  

 

 

Any senior interested in UC Merced can still apply. The deadline for UC Merced has been extended to 

January 7, 2022. 
 

The Gateway Counselors will be hosting "Wellness Workshops" on campus beginning Nov 8, 2021. The 

Wellness Workshops will be offered for students during lunch and after school. Look for flyers, which will be 

posted on social media, campus, and in the counseling office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! 

If you attend 2 workshops you will be eligible for a Wellness Workshop certificate. 

 

Student Reminder:  There is NO EATING at any time while indoors which includes classrooms and 

hallways.  

 

Please check your school email (ID number @ ausd.us) for information regarding 

outstanding books from last school year. 
Ms Miller 
 

http://ausd.us/

